
PLYMPTON COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 
MINUTES FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2017, 6:00 P.M. 

 
 
Greetings/Opening – The CPC meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.  In attendance were 
Susan Ossoff, Jane Schulze, Mark Russo, Rick Burnett, Deb Anderson, Dave Chandler, Irv Butler 
and Judy Dudley.  Guests in attendance:  John Trainer, Jon Wilhelmsen and Jessica Kinsman. 
 
Minutes from the October 26 meeting were unanimously approved as amended.   
 
Project Updates  
1. Open Space has decided that the gate will be left open at Churchill Park.  No problems have 

been reported.  
 

Other Business  

 Suggested modifications to Community Preservation Plan will be given to Jon 
Wilhelmsen to update for 2018.   

 
New Business 
General group discussion about the application from PHS to restore the PHS building.  Jon W. 
and Jessica K. offered explanations and viewpoints on the proposal and the quotes obtained to 
date.   
 
CPC members all agreed they are theoretically in favor of supporting this project if it included 
window and paint restoration.  Next steps: 

1. Mark will check to see if Board of Selectmen can be applicant. 
2. Get some clarification around maintenance. 

 
  

Next Meeting:   Next meeting date is scheduled Tuesday, Jan 9, at 6:00 pm.  
       
Adjournment:  Deb Anderson made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Jane Schulze 
seconded.  CPC unanimously agreed to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 p.m. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Judy Dudley on behalf of the CPC. 

 


